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10 January 2008
Comments on the Western Oregon Plan Revisions

Good afternoon,
While we recognize that logging is necessary to support human resources, we are generally opposed to non-sustainable logging practices. We are particularly opposed to logging practices that expose streamside habitats to unnecessary disturbance. 

In addition to siltation that progressively disrupts the habitat for all levels of stream life, removing the canopy that shades rivers and streams affects the water temperature to which many species are sensitive. It has been documented in Sycan Marsh in south-central Oregon that streamside logging above the marsh has increased water temperatures where streams enter the marsh sufficiently to threaten the population of native bull trout.

We therefore take exception to any provision of the WOPR that permits logging anywhere in riparian forests, but particularly on streamside habitats.
Thank you.

David & Judy Berg
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